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General Discussion 

• The minutes from the face-to-face meeting in Lexington meeting were 
approved. 

• Ira introduced the latest draft of the working document—see 
ftp://ftp.pwg.org/pub/pwg/ipp/wd/wd-ippstate10-20061107.htm 

• Many of the ‘[[Editor’s notes remain unresolved to keep the document 
smaller.  

• Michael Sweet created a change request (see 
http://www.cups.org/str.php?L2088) that will support the new 
keywords and add support for the printer-alert and printer-alert-
description attributes.  Once this is complete the specification can 
move to candidate standard. 

• Ira indicated that other vendors (at least 4 or 5) have implemented the 
Finisher MIB including Xerox, Sharp, and Ricoh.  This can be 
leveraged for the IPP-PSX implementation. 

• Ira suggested a new printer / finisher / alerts “bake off” since.  The 
interest and participation by vendors is timing critical (perhaps in 2007 
after there are implementations in place). 

• Ira re-forwarded the e-mail to UP3i announcing the latest revision of 
the IPP-PSX specification 



Next Steps / Open Actions: 

• Craig will send the latest specification to Sharp’s BMLinKS representative 
and update him on the latest developments and plan 

• Ron will review the specification 

• Next teleconference tentatively scheduled for December or sooner if there 
are comments or questions. 


